
CITY OF NEW PLYMOUTH 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

MONDAY 

28th September 2020 

7:00 PM  
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The New Plymouth Planning and Zoning Commission held a meeting at the New Plymouth City Hall on 

the 28th of September at 7:00 PM. Roll call was taken. Commission members Teresa Allen, Amanda 

Mendive, Macee Voss and Mark Harvey were present. Staff member Deputy Clerk Heather Airoldi was 

also in attendance. Commissioner Darrell Brown and City Clerk Danielle Painter were not in attendance 

 

 

Commissioner Mendive moved to approve the agenda. Commissioner Voss seconded the motion. 

Motion carried. 

 
Commissioner Mendive moved to approve the minutes. Commissioner Voss seconded the motion. 

Motion carried.  

 

Comprehensive Plan 

Commissioner Allen asked Deputy Clerk Heather to check with Mayor Rick York about the 

Comprehensive Planning Committee and if the City Council has a timeline on when the Committee 

would be put together. Commissioners discussed what areas of the city they would like to see zone 

changes in, followed by Commissioner Harvey volunteering to put together a plan and order of 

importance on the different areas that they would like to see zone changes happening to. The 

Commissioners agreed to let Commissioner Harvey put a plan together and at the next meeting, they 

would look it over and decide from there on where to go and what to do. Commissioner Mendive thought 

it would be a good idea for the Commissioners to have everything planned out and back up information to 

support their ideas for the Comprehensive Planning Committee, so that when the time came for the 

Comprehensive Planning Committee to look over and make changes, Planning and Zoning would have all 

the info that the Committee would need to proceed. 

 

 

Commissioner Mendive moved to adjourn. Commissioner Voss seconded the motion. Motion 

carried at 7:30 pm. 

 

 

 

________________________________          __________________________________ 
Teresa Allen, Chairman                                        Danielle Painter, Planning & Zoning 

Administrator  


